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February 8, 2024 

To Secretary to the Aarhus Convention Compliance Committee 

Cc: Ms. Viktoriia Kyreieva Ministry of Environmental Protection and Natural Resources 
Ukraine 

 

Regarding the consideration of case ACCC/C/2022/191 Ukraine 

Dear Ms. Fiona Marshall, 

In accordance with paragraph 23 of the annex to decision I/7, the Compliance Committee has 
requested the Ministry of Environmental Protection and Natural Resources of Ukraine to 
provide necessary information by October 17, 2023. 

As of today, there has been no response from the Ministry of Environmental Protection and 
Natural Resources of Ukraine, and all relevant materials for this case can be found on the 
following page: link to the case materials. 

In light of this, we kindly request that if there is no response from the Ministry of Environment 
before your next meeting, proceedings be initiated without their input. 

 

Best regards, 

Andriy Martynyuk 

Executive director of the NGO Ecoclub 

 

 




